
1/29/2019 

Fwd: Tilden Park 

Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us> 
To: Charlene Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us> 

---------- Forwarded message---------
From: Steven Koss <melissakoss@icloud.com> 
Date: Mon, Jan 28, 2019 at 11 :31 PM 
Subject: Tilden Park 
To: <planning@edcgov.us> 

To whom it concern, 

Edcgov.us Mail - Fwd: Tilden Park 

Charlene Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us> 

Tue, Jan 29, 2019 at 8:08 AM 

My family moved here this month, 20 years ago. We live in shingle springs. We have been very active in the 
community, church, 4H, jobs, school. When we moved here the ponderosa/south shingle/mother lode dr intersection was 
all stop signs, now, not even the traffic lights are sufficient. 

Lets use some common sense. If you drive around camron Park in the various shopping centers you will see empty 
store fronts. I don't understand why you need to put more businesses in when there not needed. Camron Park already 
has two hotels and plenty of restaurants. We moved here to get away from crowds but you are bringing the crowds to us. 
If you feel the need to put something there I think that maybe homes would be better than lightning up our sky with more 
and more commercial properties. Since Walmart has been here look how many businesses have closed due to them ,the 
latest one Kmart. Please no Tilden Park! Thank you, Melissa Koss 
Sent from my iPad 
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